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Agenda Item 
Item 7. B. – Administrative Services Update 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
On April 9, 2025, interviews of three candidates were held.  The Personnel Committee narrowed the 
field to two candidates and asked that the two candidates answer some follow-up questions.  
Responses to the questions are due, end of day, Monday, April 14, 2025.  Reponses to the follow-up 
questions will be shared with the Personnel Committee when received.  The Board should determine 
next steps and set a date for the next Personnel Committee meeting. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, April 16, 2025 


